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Diamond Williams -- 
From: 
Sent: 

To: 

cc: 

Dana Rudolf [DRudolf@RSBattorneys.com] 
Monday, April 11, 201 1 3:58 PM 

Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Christian W. Marcelli; smlubertozzi@uiwater.com; keweeks@uiwater.com; jrstover@uiwater.com; 
JDWilliams@uiwater.com; Patrick Flynn; Jennifer Crawford 

Subject: 090381-SU; Application of Utilities, Inc. of Longwood for an Increase in Wastewater Rates in 
Seminole County, Florida 

Attachments: PSC Clerk 23 (Response to Staffs Letter Re Confidential Treatment).Itr.pdf 

a) Christian W. Marcelli, Esquire 
Rose, Sundstrom & Bentley, LLP 
766 North Sun Drive, Suite 4030 
Lake Mary, FL 32746 
Phone: (407) 830-633 1 
Fax: (407) 830-8522 
cmarcelli@,rsbattomevs.com 

b) 

Seminole County, Florida 

Docket No. 0903 8 1 -SU 
Application of Utilities, Inc. of Longwood for an Increase in Wastewater Rates in 

c) Utilities, Inc. of Longwood 

e) Response to Staffs March 17,201 1 Letter 

4/11/2011 
~~~ ~ 
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Please Respond to the Lakc Mary Office 

April 11,2011 

VIA E - W N G  
I 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

.. 

Re: Docket No.: 090381-SU; Application of Utilities, Inc. of Longwood for an Increase 
in Wastewater Rates in Seminole County, Florida 
Our File No. 30057.176 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

This letter is in response to Staff‘s March 17, 2011 letter regarding the Request for 
Confidential Treatment filed on February 8, 2011 in the above-referenced docket. The 
Utility will not pursue confidential treatment for the items highlighted in Staffs letter. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

- 
CHRISTIAN w. MARCELLI 
For the Firm 

CW/der  
Enclosures 

cc: Steven M. Lubertozzi, Executive Dir. of Regulatory Accounting & Affairs 

Kirsten Weeks, Manager of Regulatory Accounting (via e-mail) 
John Stover, Vice President and Secretary (via e-mail) 
John Williams, Director of Governmental Affairs (via e-mail) 
Patrick C. Flynn, Regional Director (via e-mail) 
Jennifer Crawford, Esquire, Office of General Counsel (via e-mail) 

(via e-mail) 
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766 N. SUN DRIVE, S u m  4030, LAKE MARY, FLORIDA 327% (407) 830-6331 FAX (407) 830-8522 n 
2548 BLAIRSMNE PINES DRIVE, TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32301 (850) 877-6555 FAX (850) 66-4029 
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